
September 18, 2020 
 
 
Happy Friday WLMS Community! 
 
Thank you for participating in our first Virtual BTSN and helping to make it a success. I would also like to 
thank our staff for their support and efforts in putting together informative and engaging sessions. It 
was pleasure meeting some families in the Administrative Q&A sessions as well in the PTSA break out 
room. Speaking of which, if you did not have an opportunity to jump into the PTSA room last evening I 
heavily encourage you to visit their website for upcoming meeting and membership opportunities. The 
home and school partnership is key to ensuring we are providing our students with the best opportunity 
for success. We recognize the time goes quickly and you may still have questions, so please don't 
hesitate to email any staff member, or contact the front office if you need support in any way.  If you 
missed the program last night, you can find the Welcome Video and a link to slide show with some 
important information on our website. 
 
Thank you again for all you do to ensure WE ARE MAKING GREAT THINGS HAPPEN for our students, 
staff, and community. 
 
Mr. Rattay 
Principal 
 

Important Dates: 
Wednesday, Sept. 23 – PTSA Election Night (in WLMS Parking lot – social distance) 
Monday, Sept. 28 – Schools & Offices Closed 
Wednesday, October 7 – MAP Reading Tests (9:00-11:00 and 1:00-3:00) 
Wednesday, October 14 – MAP Math Testing (9:00-11:00 and 1:00-3:00) 
 

PTSA 
We are looking forward to the new school year and thank everyone that came to the WLMS PTSA room 
yesterday.  It was really wonderful to meet everyone and hope that this communication answers most 
of your questions.    
 
Join the PTSA: 
https://tigersharks.new.memberhub.store/   
 
General Election Meeting:  
President, VP, Secretary, Treasurer, 2 PTAC Reps are the positions that are open for the 2020-2021 
school year.  Election night is September 23rd at 7:00PM (we will start promptly at 7:15PM) we need 15 
people to meet the quorum.  We will meet in the WLMS parking lot, this meeting is only for elections 
and should be quick.   
 
Committees:  (We need volunteers for all) 
Membership: Help with getting new members, filling out membership cards 
Spirit Wear: Coordinate spirit wear with the vendor, coordinate new design if needed, and manage the 
merchandise. 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftigersharks.new.memberhub.store%2F&data=02%7C01%7CAnn_Yetter%40hcpss.org%7Caccc050b08714a2edce308d85be2fc79%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637360377735624205&sdata=x3w%2FJ9VS5SVGOJjd23KKZGbr7ILU0XHZoVtvCmsqc0M%3D&reserved=0


Gotcha Store: Organize and purchase items for store in school, three or four times a year.  Manage 
merchandise. 
Webmaster: Manage our website, keep it pretty and updated. 
Restaurant Night: Help coordinate restaurant fundraiser night, provide information to communications. 
Events:  This is a catch-all for any event that we come up with or have hosted in the past such as Latino 
Heritage Month, School Anniversary, etc.  Compromised of various sub-committees. 
Communications:  Manage FB page, email communications with school and blasts, manage listserv lists 
 
Stay in touch: 
Like our FB page https://www.facebook.com/WLMSPTSA/ 
Join our mailing list https://forms.gle/CLA9Suruv6eJrpvT6 
 
Watch our BTSN PTSA video: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1E1j3LA0ngnl7K8owl78-EyXn73lDP5PJ/view?usp=sharing 
 
Any questions: 
If you have any questions please reach out to me directly, Christine Porras (917.620.0584) 
christineporras@gmail.com 
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